
From: Hicks, Cynthia G [SSCXP] <cghicks@iastate.edu> 
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 3:48 PM 
To: Haila, John <john.haila@cityofames.org> 
Subject: Koshu Delegates Student Scholarships 
  
[External Email] 
 
Dear Mayor Haila, 
  
The AIPCA has chosen two students to receive scholarships to participate in the youth delegation 
to our sister city of Koshu, Japan in July.  Both students were chosen because they are on the 
free/reduced meal plan at the Ames Middle School.  We used that as a measure of need.  Our travel 
agent has locked in our reservation for the flight and one night in a hotel at $2700 per student.  I 
kindly request $5400 from the City of Ames to cover the cost of the two scholarships. Thank you 
very much for supporting the AIPCA and the middle school delegation.  We are very appreciative. 
  
Warm Regards,   
  

Cynthia Hicks 
Communications III 
Seed Science Center 
195B Seed Science 
2115 Osborn Dr. 
Ames, IA 50011-1050 
Office: (515)296-5386 
Cell: (316)871-0837 
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